
 

PICTORIAL REPORT 

Vooma Weekend Campaign Awareness Activation  

01 October 2021: Wonderboom Junction Mall, Tshwane, Gauteng 

 

On 01 October 2021, GCIS in partnership with the City of Tshwane Health, Community Development Workers (CDW) and other 

stakeholders held an awareness activation about the Vooma Weekend Campaign, to mobilise the public to vaccinate for COVID-19. 

The team also communicated the messages on the COVID-19 Alert Level 1, COVID-19 vaccination, and distributed leaflets and 

publications to the public. The City of Tshwane Health Department tested the community members for COVID-19 and vaccinate them 

at the mall. Below:  Some of the pictures of GCIS officials and stakeholders sharing information with some of the community members 

who accessed the services. 
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